
Title I Program 

 

Dear Parents, 

We want to inform you that the Hanson School is a “School Wide” Title I school. 

This creates both simple and far reaching benefits for our students. 

This means that all students are considered eligible for assistance and any student needing assistance 

will receive it.  Our Title I staff will now go into the classrooms during a reading or math time to help in 

these areas.  Teachers may also help students with any assignment they may be struggling with as well.   

You have all received a copy of our “Title I Compact.”  If you did not receive one, please click on the link 

and print it from our website, or contact the school and we will be happy to get you a copy. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the Title I coordinator or teacher. 

 

Mr. Josh Oltmanns 

Mrs. Rita Hanson 


